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RAIC has made the difficult but necessary decision to cancel the 2020 Conference on 
Architecture and all pre-Conference events, scheduled for June 2-7, 2020 in Edmonton, Alberta, 
due to the continued rapid spread of the Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19). 
 
RAIC staff have been meticulously reviewing updates from the Public Health Agency of Canada 
(PHAC) and the World Health Organization (WHO) with one issue top of mindͶsafeguarding 
the health, safety, and well-being of Conference delegates, volunteers, speakers, pane
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